

Seven Hills West Public School

Respectful, Safe, Responsible Learners

Dear Parent/Caregiver

As the end of year quickly approaches, we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all the support and understanding from both you and your children throughout what has been an unprecedented year.

Your children have shown strength of character and resilience and you should be proud of them.

In a year where we have been unable to go on excursions, camp or even have school assemblies, your children have still managed to flourish.

As a farewell and celebration, 1G, 1N, 1/2A and 2R will be having an individual class party day next Tuesday 15th December. Due to Covid 19 safety regulations, children are unable to bring in food to share.

We will, however, be supplying pizza and a small treat for each child. Children are able to bring in their own individual drink of choice and a small treat bag of their own to have during party time. The classes will also be watching a movie on this day that has a G or PG rating.

It would be fabulous if your child could contribute a gold coin towards the cost of the pizza and treat that will be provided on the day.

Please fill in the slip below, indicating your child's preference.

Telephone: 9622 2136

Wishing	you a	ll a safe and happy holiday period.	
Vis S Clements Principal 11.12.20			Miss L Gatt, Mr D Nunan, Miss L Agger & Mrs A Radakrishnan Class Teachers
			N HILLS WEST PUBLIC SCHOOL AGE 1 PIZZA SELECTION
PIZZA P slices)	REFER	ENCE – please place a tick in the b	ox to indicate your child's preferred pizza topping – (maximum of two
		Beef & Onion	
		Cheese	
		Spicy Veg Trio (vegetarian)	
		he following dietary requirements	
		DO NOT want your child to partic	ipate in this day.
		do not want my child	to participate in this day.
Signatu	re:		Date:
		Parent/Caregiver	

Cnr Lucas Road and Sackville Street Seven Hills NSW 2147

A Proud PBL School (Positive Behaviour for Learning)

Email: sevenhillw-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Facsimile: 9831 6437